Andrea nger

From: Tucker Brock

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 10:45 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Written comments - Notary Rules - 11/16/20 Hearing

Good morning,
| am writing in support of audio visual notarizations.

By allowing audio visual notarization to become common practice and permanently approved in Colorado we will
continue to be seen as a progressive state with practical rules and regulations. This is a consumer friendly way to get
documents notarized, which will ease the stress and difficulty. With the trends of more and more technology in our lives
this will keep Colorado moving forward and seen a leader in consumer friendly policy.

With the current pandemic this is a much safer way! Consumers often tell me "how is this not all digital?" "why do we
have to come in person?" "is there really not a better way?"

The approval of notarizations using audio visual technology is a no brainer to keep the public safe and notaries safe.
While the temporary allowance of this has been great and well received by consumers what happens next time? Do we
need to rewrite the rules and regs every time there is a health crisis and wait for the emergency order? When
companies who perform notarial acts don't have any base or procedures set up already it is detrimental to the
customer.

Thank you,
Tucker

Note. This is 100% my personal beliefs and opinion. This public comment is not associated or reviewed by my employer.
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Land Title offices will be closed on November 26th and 27th in observance of Thanksgiving.





